
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

In September our topic will be ‘Marvellous Me’. During this topic we look at 

ourselves and how we have changed since we were a baby. We also look at 

other family members such as mummy, daddy, grand parents, siblings and pets. 

We would like you to do a little project over the summer holidays to help us 

with this lovely topic. Could you put together a talking box? Inside you could 

put photos of your child through the years showing how they have changed. 

You could also have photos of family members too so we can talk about those. 

We would use these talking boxes as a starting point for our topic and display 

them in our classroom. During circle time we will ask the children to talk to us 

about what is inside their box. You could decorate the box too if you like! We 

cant wait to see them and hear about you and your wonderful families.  

Thank you. Have a great Summer. Reception Team xx 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


